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Sh. K.B. Singh, IPS (Retd.) Single Member Police Reform Commission 

presented the report of Police Reforms Commission UT Chandigarh to Punjab 

Governor and Administrator, UT, Chandigarh, Shri V.P. Singh Badnore at Punjab 

Raj Bhavan on August 27, 2021. 

 

        The Governor while accepting the report appreciated the sincere efforts 

made by the Commission in making pragmatic and meaningful recommendations 

to make the Chandigarh Police truly citizen friendly. 

        The Governor expressed the confidence that implementation of the 

recommendations made by the Commission would help to make the Chandigarh 

Police a more responsive, robust and efficient force. 
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